
 

 

Statement of Interest 

10/31/2013 

Robbert Visscher CFO, Kevin Hull VP Business Development             

1000-355 Burrard St. Vancouver, BC V6C 2G8 Canada 

This letter is to indicate ABB’s interest to join in a consortium to first participate in the Request for 

Expression of Interest and Qualification phase and if selected, to work on the Hog Fuel Remediation 

Project for Watson Island, Prince Rupert BC. To this effect ABB is prepared to work towards a 

Consortium Agreement stipulating deliverables and responsibilities between the Consortium Partners in 

more detail, should the Consortium be selected. 

ABB is Electrical Engineering Services and Automation Company. We have the means and equipment to 

design and support a fully Automated DCS system including all controls, drives, electrical support 

products for control panels on a mobile skid if required. We will do this at best discount, terms and 

flexibility to support this first project. 

 For this collaborative activity, Nicholas Masucci will be our contact person and can be reached per the 

contact information below. 

ABB   agrees to the use of our name and logo on the submission of the joint application for the RFEIQ 

and possible subsequent proposals.  

We look forward to closely cooperate to ensure the success of the consortium and project.  

Sincerely, 

 

 

Nick J Masucci 
Business Development Manager Biomass - Renewable Energy 
ABB Inc. 
125 East County Line Road 
Warminster, PA 18974 
Mobile: 315-254-9470  
Process Automation: Control Systems Electrical Integration 
email: nick.j.masucci@us.abb.com 
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